
Question for Full Council Monday 20th January, 2020

Question 4

Cllr Roberts to Cllr Hallam:

Previous requests have been made for data around bulky collections that may have 
subsequently been reported as fly tips and therefore collected as such before the bulky 
collection date. Can you confirm when this will be available?

Response

We do not appear to have received a request for this data.  It would be very difficult to identify 
where a bulky collection has been booked but the same items have been reported as fly tips.  
The neighbourhood wardens, when advised of households with items outside will check to 
see if a bulky waste collection has been booked.  Veolia would not have access to the same 
information so would collect from the property but the majority of bulky waste collections are 
outside a house so if it was determined that it was classified as fly tipping then enforcement 
action would be taken as a result and it would be very easy to identify the property concerned

Cllr M Hallam
Cabinet Member for Environment


